

VOLUNTEER OF THE QUARTER

Summer Quarter - June, July & August, 2020

This certificate of appreciation is awarded to:

Patti Barnhill

Patti Barnhill has been an active member of the Pacific Beach Woman's Club since joining in 2004. She prefers to act "behind the scenes" by shopping for supplies for the clubhouse, decorating for various fundraisers and donating to many of our charities. She is always a willing volunteer for any activity we have planned and often helps in the kitchen or wherever needed. She made cards for patients at Scripps Memorial Hospital, and she has brought food for our monthly Stand Up For Kids dinner for many years. She also shares her house for events, such as storing items for silent auctions and basket making for fundraising events. Patti's presence is always bright and kind; she always has a smile and good words for other club members, and she is a pleasure to be around!

Mary Lou Benzel	June 4, 2020
President	Date